
25th anniversary reception
Rune Hartmann

Invitation to reception

Time
Friday 8 September 2023 
at 15:30-17:30

Venue
The canteen, Universitetsbyen 81 (1873-118)

PLEASE NOTE: registration no later than 
Thursday 31 August. Click here to register
or scan the QR-code.

Best wishes

Erik Østergaard Jensen
Head of Department

Rune Hartmann has been employed at
Aarhus University for 25 years.  

On that occasion, the Department of
Molecular Biology and Genetics invites 
colleagues and friends to a 
25th anniversary reception. 


